
This speech has been co written with myself and members of Together All Are Able which is a Self Advocacy Community Interest Company based in Wirral run by and for people with Disabilities
We support this because we should be treated with respect and have the same rights
Equality before birth as well as during life
People with disabilities being parents should be no obstacle either nor is it about people with disabilities not being able to be parents either
If the baby has disabilities it isn’t too disabled to have a good quality of life
We believe babies with disabilities have as much of a right to life as babies born without disabilities.  Please think about this.
Thanks 
Vicky Forfar (Director, Zumba Instructor and Leading on Self Advocacy) 
Elected Member of Being Safe Group, Staying Healthy and Northwest National Campaigns Group 
Also member of National Co Production Advisory Group (NCAG)
Together All Are Able
vicky_forfar@hotmail.co.uk
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